
 

 

 

Quarter 2 SDMC Minutes 
January 13, 2025 

 
Attendees:  Garrett, McMurrin, Rochon, Myers, Fisher, Barber, Benton, Clanton 

3:15 Principal Garrett called the meeting to order and provided an overview of the expected 
outcomes. 

 Assistant Principal McMurrin played the slidedeck which included voiceover from Chief 
Murray.   

The committee reviewed framework options. 

Committee members asked questions about the 65%/35% allocations in the current 
framework. 

Committee members provided their preferred options.  The majority selected options A-C. 
One member selected option D.  

Members provided their rationale.   

Member 1: I selected option C due to its alignment with the percentage goals outlined in 
the campus action plan. This plan emphasizes targeted objectives for improving reading 
and math outcomes for our special education and English Learner (EL) populations. I also 
believe that achieving the goals outlined in the action plan will more effectively support 
student achievement. 

  
Member 2: I chose C because i feel it is the best for our campus. I feel that our admin is 
very hands on and that they will be very objective and fair in what they observe and record 
in the classroom. 

  
Member 3: I selected option C because I feel like elementary students would not fully 
understand the survey 
 
Member 4: The campus action plan is out of our hands since teachers don’t select the 
action items.  If goals are not met, it is not a reflection of the individual. 
 
Member 5: I feel it is important to hear the students’ perspective. 

 

Members voted: 3 members chose framework C, 2 members chose framework B and one 
member chose framework D. The framework selections for the campus are 1. Option C and 
2. Option B. 


